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Catholic Life of the School 
 

 Virtues To Live By- Thankfulness           

Our ‘Virtues to Live By’ for the Autumn term are Respect and Courtesy, 

Thankfulness, Hope and Patience.  

For the next three weeks we will be focusing 

on the virtue of Thankfulness.  

The word thankfulness describes the feeling of 

being happy or grateful  because of something. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Thankfulness 

“Give thanks to the LORD, for he is good; his love 

endures forever.” (Psalm 106:1) 

Signs you are being Thankful:  

❖ I can say thank you to God. 

❖ I take time to appreciate the awe and wonder in God’s creation. 

❖ I show God I am thankful to Him by cherishing the gifts of His 

creation.  

❖ I am thankful for all the gifts in me and around me. 

❖ I count my blessings every day and remember to praise God for 

them. 

❖ I know that all I have is a gift from God.                                                               

https://dictionary.cambridge.org/dictionary/english/feeling
https://dictionary.cambridge.org/dictionary/english/happy
https://dictionary.cambridge.org/dictionary/english/grateful


 

 

Attendance 

This week’s attendance is 97.9% which is above our target 

and a very welcome increase on last week.   

Thank you to all the parents and carers 

who got their children in and on time. 

 

Huge congratulations to the three classes who achieved 

100% this week. 

Year 4 Miss McBrearty,                                       

Year 5 and 6 Mr Doyle & Miss Oxley                              

Year 6 Mrs Currie 

 

 

Our school 

target is 

97%. 
 

Class 
This 

week 

Last 

week 
 

This 

week 

Last 

week 

Reception 1 94.4% 97.7% Year 3 98.6% 99.3% 

Reception 2 93.2% 96.6% Year 4 100% 96.5% 

Year 1 95.8% 99.3% Year 5 98% 94.3% 

Year 1/2 98.1% 93.8% Year 5/6 100% 99.4% 

Year 2/3 97.8% 100% Year 6 100% 97.6% 

This week’s whole school attendance  97.9% 



 

Our Wonderful 

‘Stars of the Week’ 

         

              Congratulations to you all!  

 

Class 
Star of the 

week Reason for award 

Reception 1 Connie 
For settling into school very well and always 

listening. 

Reception 2 Giovanna For being a good role model. 

Year 1 
Maya For always working hard and trying her best. 

Ben For his wonderful work in RE. 

Year 1/2 
Louie 

For trying his best in all areas of his learning and 

being a good role model. 

Nancy For always working hard and helping others. 

Year 2/3 
Archie For improving his attitude to learning. 

Laci For excellent listening skills. 

Year 3 
Ewan For working hard in his Maths learning. 

Jessica O For working hard in her Maths learning. 

Year 4 
Riley  For his positive attitude to learning this week. 

Evie For her wonderful reading this week. 

Year 5 
Kyle 

For excellent effort in this week’s swimming 

lesson. 

Kitty For excellent behaviour and listening skills.  

Year 5/6 

Kajus 
For always contributing to lessons and being a 

creative writer. 

Kavan 
For listening well in lessons and working hard all 

week. 

Year 6 
John For fantastic reading homework. 

Millie For fantastic reading homework. 



 

 

 

 

This year we will also be awarding a Skills Builder Award to one child in each class each week. Research shows 

that building essential skills supports: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 
Skills Builder 

Awards 

 

Reception 1 Jax 

Reception 2 Blake 

Year 1 Celestine 

Year 1/2 Evie-Lou 

Year 2/3 Faith 

Year 3 Keyla 

Year 4 Nicola 

Year 5 Chloe 

Year 5/6 Chisom 

Year 6 Natan 



 

What a busy week in Year 4! 

Year 4 had a great day learning about all things Roman and 

becoming Roman soldiers. 

 

 

 



 

Cooking 

This week Year 4 made delicious Summer Coleslaw. To begin, they 

peeled and grated a carrot. After that, they sliced the cabbage using the 

claw method. Then, they grated an apple and added it to the mix. To add more 

flavour, they squeezed in the juice of a lemon. Finally, they added natural yogurt to 

the mixture instead of mayonnaise to make our coleslaw healthier.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday the five  

Key Stage 2 sports council reps 

attended a Commando Joe’s 

event at Leeds Rhinos. They had 

a fabulous time learning about 

RESPECT –  

Resilience,  

Empathy,  

Self-Awareness,  

Positivity,  

Excellence,  

Communication and 

Teamwork.  

Savannah even won a special 

recognition award! 

 



 
 

Parents and school working in partnership 

 

Thank you to all of our Reception parents who joined 

us for our phonics and early reading workshops this 

week. We received lovely comments about how this 

will help support your child's early reading journey. 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

God Bless 

From Mrs Walsh and the team at Corpus Christi 

Catholic Primary School 


